
 
                                   

Page 1 of 1 

 

Addendum #2 
ITB # 64-23, Backflow Devices and Parts 

October 12, 2023  
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on ITB 64-23, Backflow Devices and Parts. 
 
 
Question 1: For this bid, would the Watts alternative to Ames large devices (2-1/2” and larger) 
be recognized as a suitable replacement? 
Answer to Question 1:  No, the City will not accept Watts as an approved equivalent. 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
All other dates and terms and conditions remain the same in this Invitation to Bid. 
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


